
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 

The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold its next meeting on 18 January 2023.  
Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation processes, the following matters, 
amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA board:  

Liquor and gaming applications 

Crown & Emperor Hotel, MARRICKVILLE – Application for a change to the local impact 
assessment conditions 

Criterion Hotel, CROOKWELL – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and lease 

Rustic French, SYDNEY - Application for a new packaged liquor licence (online - delivery only) 

Good Spirits, Food & Wine, TWEED HEADS WEST – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
removal 

Annandale Hotel, ANNANDALE – Application for a change to the liquor licence conditions 

Fillmore's, KIAMA – Application for a change to the liquor licence conditions 

Sackville Hotel, ROZELLE – Application for a change to the liquor licence conditions 

Hometown Fresh Market, SHELLHARBOUR - Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Candy's Nightclub, POTTS POINT - Application for a transfer of liquor licence 

Coal & Cedar, NEWCASTLE – Application for a new extended trading authorisation 

Karens New Berrima, BERRIMA - Application for a change to the liquor licence conditions 

Argyle Hotel, MACLEAN - Application for a new hotel (general bar) liquor licence with minors area 
authorisation 

Basement on Market Street, NEWCASTLE - Application for a variation to the current extended 
trading authorisation 

Matvic Pty Ltd, MOREE – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Whiskey & Wealth Club, SYDNEY - Application for a new packaged liquor licence (online - delivery 
only) 

IGA Express Collaroy Beach, COLLAROY - Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

BWS, CARNES HILL – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Norma's Deli, MANLY – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Review applications 

NIL 
 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to an 
existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application 
Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 
 
This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 
This notice is provided for information only. 
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